
From: foi
To:
Subject: RE: Freedom of Information request - Park Bylaws
Date: 30 June 2015 16:03:00

Good afternoon 

The Park Bylaws are available on the website - http://queenelizabetholympicpark.co.uk/park-bylaws.

The website also has a page on what you need to do if you want to take photographs or film in the
park - http://queenelizabetholympicpark.co.uk/media/filming-in-the-park.

If you email film@queenelizabetholympicpark.co.uk or ring 020 3288 8891 and explain what you
want to do, they'll be able to help you.

Yours sincerely

FOI/EIR Coordinator
London Legacy Development Corporation
Level 10
1 Stratford Place, Montfichet Road
London
E20 1EJ

Email: foi@londonlegacy.co.uk
Website: www.QueenElizabethOlympicPark.co.uk

Queen Elizabeth Olympic Park is now open. For more information please visit
www.QueenElizabethOlympicPark.co.uk

-----Original Message-----
From: [mailto:request-277599-b637c437@whatdotheyknow.com]
Sent: 30 June 2015 15:07
To: foi
Subject: Freedom of Information request - Park Bylaws

Dear London Legacy Development Corporation,

I can you proved me with the current Bylaws regarding the park and any information regarding
photography and the use of tripods. The reason I am asking is that I would like to take some
panoramic photographs and I would not have any trouble with the Parks Security due to this I
would like the clarification in writing

Thank you in advance for your time

Yours faithfully,

-------------------------------------------------------------------

Please use this email address for all replies to this request:
request-277599-b637c437@whatdotheyknow.com

Is foi@londonlegacy.co.uk the wrong address for Freedom of Information requests to London
Legacy Development Corporation? If so, please contact us using this form:
https://www.whatdotheyknow.com/change_request/new?body=lldc

Disclaimer: This message and any reply that you make will be published on the internet. Our
privacy and copyright policies:



https://www.whatdotheyknow.com/help/officers

If you find this service useful as an FOI officer, please ask your web manager to link to us from
your organisation's FOI page.

-------------------------------------------------------------------




